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a note from principal cenanovic:
Hi All,

Last week, we found out that school will not resume this year in person. Undoubtedly, hearts
broke, tears were shed and feelings of grief and loss washed over many. In the coming weeks,
there will be much thought around the continuation of remote learning, as well as ways we can
bring closure to the year for both our staff and our students.

As the news sunk in, I began to think about how much I miss the Heath Brook. Impromptu
laughter in the hallway, sharing student challenges and successes, feeling the support of
colleagues when times are tough, tender moments with the students who need us the most,
celebrating with our school community at our Heath Brook Pride and Joy Shows. Most
importantly, I miss all my students, staff and families.

But every crisis is an opportunity.

I have no doubt that together we will use this opportunity to rise to the challenge before us.
We will use it to support our students from a distance, use technology in ways we never
thought possible, take care of our families and loved ones near and far and work
collaboratively to provide the best remote educational experience possible for our children.
Remember, we are Tewksbury Tough!



wishing you a happy birthday!
The Heath Brook Staff and I would like to wish a super happy
birthday to the following students:

Aiden B 4/18
Liam H 4/19
Leah G 4/21
Ethan D 4/22
Brianna L 4/22
Connor C 4/22
Aisling S. 4/23
Robert J. 4/24
Josiah H. 4/26
Melody W 4/26
Brody R 4/27
Isaac V 4/27

I'm so grateful to be able to share this opportunity with you.

With hope,
Felicia

parents, you are doing an amazing job!
Parenting littles, tweens or teens during these upside down times? Here's a message from
Sesame Street workshop for you, parents. A reminder - as you are caring for others, take
some time to take care of yourselves too!

https://s.smore.com/u/9be2f87ff9a8c38add543884a12cf2b4.jpg


Sesame Street: A Moment to Yourself | Parent PSA

how to reduce the stress of homeschooling on

everyone - greater good magazine
A school psychologist offers advice to parents on how to support their child during school
closures.



CLICK HERE TO READ ARTICLECLICK HERE TO READ ARTICLE

remember....

tps remote learning site

https://greatergood.berkeley.edu/article/item/how_to_reduce_the_stress_of_homeschooling_on_everyone


CLICK HERECLICK HERE

~action for happiness calendar: active

coping april~

https://sites.google.com/tewksbury.k12.ma.us/tps-remote-learning/home?authuser=0


@HBTweets165
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